
 

 
 

 

(Translation) 
 

November 25, 2021 
Dear Sirs: 

Name of the Company: Kewpie Corporation 

Representative: Osamu Chonan, 
Representative Director, President 
and Chief Executive Corporate 
Officer 

(Code No. 2809; the first section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Person to contact: Takeshi Kitagawa, 

 
Senior General Manager of 
Management Promotion Division 

 (TEL: 03-3486-3331) 
 

Notice regarding Application for Selection of “Prime Market” 
in New Market Segments of Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

Kewpie Corporation (the "Company") received the “results of its initial assessment of 
status of conformance with the continued listing criteria for new market segments” from Tokyo 
Stock Exchange, Inc. ("TSE") on July 9, 2021, and confirmed that the Company complies with 
the continued listing criteria for the "Prime Market" in the TSE’s new market segments. 

Based on this result, notice is hereby given that the Company has resolved at its meeting 
of the Board of Directors held today to select and apply for the "Prime Market" in the TSE's 
transition to the new market segments, which is scheduled to be effective as of April 4, 2022. 

The Company will implement the prescribed procedures associated with the application 
for selection of the new market segment in accordance with the schedule set force by TSE. 

 

- END - 


